

## Senior Ad Space

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce that we will be offering Senior Ad space in the Titan Yearbook this school year. This allows parents to buy space in the yearbook to leave a special message for their senior student. Parents/Guardians can purchase 1/8 of a

page for \$40. This will allow you to design your own ad through the online portal. You will be able to create your own message, add a picture, and design the ad to suit your own style and that of your student. All tribute messages and photographs must meet school guidelines of propriety and dress code. The school yearbook adviser and administration has the right to veto any tribute that does not meet these requirements. Refunds will not be issued for vetoed ads. You will be responsible for double checking your proof for typos and to ensure it follows the proper guidelines.

Worried about creating your digital ad? Don't be! The yearbook staff will be available to help you during parent/teacher conferences September  $24^{th} - 25^{th}$ .

Ads must be submitted before November 20th, 2018. There will not be any ads accepted after that date so order yours today! Begin now by following the link:

## Yearbook Order Center

Please see the Online Ad Creation Flyer for directions on how to create your own unique ad to recognize the special senior in your life.